
 
NOTICE OF A MEETING FOR  

THE ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS 

  

 

 
Parish of St Paul’s Egham Hythe 
 

A meeting for the election of churchwardens will be held in  
 
St Paul’s Church and on Zoom (please contact office@speh.org.uk for joining details) 
 

On Sunday 11th day of October 2020 at 11am 
 

This meeting may be attended by: 
 

1. All persons whose names are entered on the church electoral roll of the parish and 
2. All persons resident in the parish whose names are entered on a register of local 

government electors by reason of such residence 
 

  
   

Signed  R Hoad Minister 
 
 

Dated 12th September 2020 
 

 
In this Notice “parish” means an ecclesiastical parish.  
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